
 

 

 

                               21st October 2014 
 

 

Invitation to help with lantern making 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

We are very proud to have achieved our Arts Mark Gold Award. As part of the 

celebrations we would like to invite you in for a Community Arts Day. 

 

We will soon be starting work on our lanterns for this year’s St Austell Torchlight 

Carnival which is on Saturday 15th November at 5.30pm. This year our theme is ‘Under 

the Sea’. We are making fish in Foundation and Key Stage 1 and jellyfish in Key Stage 2.  

 

We would like to invite you all to come and help your children with their lanterns on 

Thursday 6th November between 9am and 12pm.  

 

If you are able to come in, please let your child’s class teacher know. If you have more 

than one child that you would like to help, please let each teacher know and you will be 

able to move between classes. 
 

If you have any questions or queries do not hesitate to contact me.  

 

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

 

Mrs Newnes 

 

 


